Notes from June 18, 2008 Meeting

 

GREAT JOB TEAM!!!

 

Thank you to SUSAN NOLL of Noll Designs for designing all the banners on Tennessee Street. Not only did she donate her talents to designing the banners, but she also paid for one too.  Please support her business!

 

All banners on Tennessee Street between Monterey Street and Napa Street have been sold! Great Job Suzanne!

 

Thank you to the following merchants who purchased a banner: 

 

Noll Designs

Rick Mariani Photography

Olde Towne Floors

Minuteman Press

Ano Lao Thai

The Right Place

TMac Images

Joe The Barber Cuts & Styles

Consumer Music

Sweet Fashion

Randu Originals Tile & Stone

El Capitan America

 

All banners will be put up on or before July 3!

Thank you Joe Bates!!!

 

What we decided:
· To put 200 lights on the trees instead of 100 lights 

· To put a thank you banner for light donors 

· To sell all banners first to Tennessee merchants/residents before going outside of Tennessee Street

Our next steps:
Banners -  Sell and put up banners by August 18

Marc and Suzanne - Napa to Sutter Street

Clark, Sandi and Maria - Monterey to Glenn Street

 

Lights - Collect money for lights from pledges

